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Chairman Moses and members of the Assembly Committee on Health - thank you for giving me 
the opportunity to speak on AB 611, relating to the right of health care providers to express 
professional opinions related to health or medical information or guidance.

Since being elected to my first term, I have received contacts from medical professionals who are 
concerned that if they express certain professional opinions, their licenses or certifications would 
be threatened and their jobs terminated.

Their practices are being jeopardized if they dare to challenge the echo chamber and choose to 
fulfil their sacred duty to speak out as best as they understand the science using their '‘greatest 
ability and judgement” as it says in the Hippocratic Oath.

AB 611 protects these individuals by prohibiting any health care entity and credentialing board 
within the Department of Safety and Professional Services from punishing or discriminating in 
any form against medical professionals who express their professional opinion to a patient or 
individual. With this bill, medical professionals in Wisconsin will be protected from any 
employer or licensing board/agency that attempts to unjustly punish them for simply upholding 
their oath.

Let’s make it a legislative priority to protect the medical rights, freedoms, consciences and 
judgements of all our medical professionals who are working hard to bring the facts and science 
to light without fear of retaliation.

I want to thank the committee for your time and consideration. I am happy to answer any 
questions members of the committee may have.
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